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June 9, 2020 

To My Conwell students: 

 

The school year 2019-2020 has been an exciting year.   The school started the way it starts every 
year, but in March, the school changed from a brick and mortar school to a virtual school in a 
matter of days.  I am very proud of how you quickly transitioned to a full-time virtual classroom 
environment.  

It was a pleasure to enter the Google meets classrooms and see you engaging in the class from 
the comfort of your home. Even though the environment was different, you continued to 
demonstrate the Conwell P.A.W.S, Peaceful, Accountable, Wholesome, and Solves problems, by 
attending your classes daily and completing all of your assignments. You have demonstrated not 
only to the Conwell staff but to the entire community that anything is possible as long as you put 
your mind to it.  

The summer will be different as we are limited to the thing’s we are accustomed to doing as we 
continue to have restrictions due to COVID 19. Therefore, I encourage you to utilize your 
Chromebook to search the internet and read everything you like to read and stay informed of 
current events in this time of social injustice in America. Remember YOU can be the change not 
only in the Unites States of America but in the entire world. 

If you should need to contact me over the summer, please feel free to call or text me anytime. I 
am available if you need me, or you want to talk.  I encourage you to save my number on your 
phone. My number is 610 730-6071. 

I hope your summer is safe and restful. 

Go Cougars! 

Ms. Frangione 
Assistant Principal 
 


